
 

   

                                                 ​Daily Announcements 

           ​ ​HOME OF  

       THE WOLVES 

                                                                 ​Westglades Middle School 

 

  ​ ​   ​Club/Organization Announcements 
 

MULTICULTURAL CLUB: 
We will NOT meet on Monday 1/28. We will meet Thursday at 8:30am in Mrs. 

Tatoute's room. Check Edmodo for more info! 
 

ASL CLUB: 
ASL Club will have its next meeting this Friday, 2/1 at 8:35 in Portable 4. 

 
 

Literacy Week  
Monday, 1/28: Color War 

6th Grade: Blue,      7th Grade: Red,       8th Grade: Black 
 

Tuesday, 1/29: Superhero Day 
Students and Staff are encouraged to dress up or wear a T-shirt with their favorite 

Superhero. 
 

Wednesday, 1/30: Literary Character Day 
Students and Staff are encouraged to dress up or wear a T-shirt with their favorite 

character from a book. 
 

Thursday, 1/31: Sock it To Reading Day 
Students and Staff are encouraged to wear colorful or crazy socks! 

 
Friday, 2/1: WMS Spirit Day 

Students and Staff are encouraged to dress up or wear a WMS T-shirt or Blue & 
Gold! 



 
 

     ​HELP WMS WIN!! 
HELP WESTGLADES WIN! Go to ​WestgladesMiddle.com​ and View our contest video, 

for the Literacy Week Contest, created by Mrs. Hodge’s Multimedia students.  
 

The Florida school with the most VIEWS will win bragging rights and books for the 
Media Center. So view the video today, tomorrow and throughout the month of 

January! Go Wolves! 
 
 

                                                                                                              ​      ​ATHLETICS NEWS 

 

 
FLAG FOOTBALL : 

Home Game against Franklin Sunrise at 4:15pm on MON, 1/28 
 

 

SPELLING BEE 
Congratulations to the students who made the final round of the Spelling Bee: 

 Veer Kapoor, Sai Neha, Suresh Kumar, Parameshwar Chamarthi, Daniel Guerrero 
Justin Krooks, Abigail Varghese, Allison Lam, Ahan Saripalli, Rabeea Shams, 

 Jennifer Chiou, Yael Weinfeld 
 

 

PICTURE DAY 
Say Cheese!! Personality Portrait Day is coming Tuesday, February 5th. Flyers will be 

sent home through the Social Studies classes. Bring your hobbies, smile, and 
personality for these fun pictures. 

 


